
 > It’s quick, easy and secure
 > �You�will�receive�a�confirmation� 
email�once�you�have�submitted� 
your application

 >  If necessary, you can log in and 
change�your�application�at�any�
time,�up�until�midnight�of�the�
closing date

 > You�can�have�email�notification�on�
the�outcome�of�your�application,�as�
well�as�being�able�to�view�the�
outcome�online�on�allocation�day

 > You�will�have�access�to�links�to�other�
useful�information�and�websites

 > Application�will�not�go�missing�in�
the�post

www.portsmouth.gov.uk

Starting school

September 2024

If your child was born between  
1 September 2019 and 31 August 2020,  
they can start school in September 2024.

Apply for a school place online from  
Monday 6 November 2023 until  
Monday 15 January 2024 via our website:

www.portsmouth.gov.uk/schooladmissions

Benefits of applying online:

Don’t be late – as this will affect your chances 
of a place at your preferred school.

Paper applications are also available from 13 November 2023  
and can be downloaded from the website or on request from 
Portsmouth City Council’s Admissions Team on 023 9268 8008.

DON’T  BE LATEYou must apply  by�Monday 15 January 2024


